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TO:  TECHNICAL REVIEW COMMITTEE MEMBERS 

   

FROM: ROGERS PLANNING DIVISION 

 

RE:   TAC 4-19-2024 

 

Technical review comments are due Friday, April 19, 2024 for the following projects: 

 

• LSDP, Froud Warehouse Expansion – John Bolte jbolte@smallarrow.com 

• SUB, Gateway Plaza – Ali Karr ali.karr@craftontull.com  

 

Find PDFs of these projects at www.rogersar.gov on the Community Development webpage 

through the link for Technical Advisory Committee. 

 

Please email your comments directly to the civil engineer of record for each project.  
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